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20th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Woodthorne, we are passionate about all our children developing a love of reading and believe it 
is one of the most important things your child will learn at our school. Everything else depends on it, 
so we do all we can to make sure every child learns to read quickly and confidently. 
 
Throughout the year, we will run a series of meetings for parents to learn how we are teaching your 
children to read, and learn how you can help at home.  The first of these meetings will be on 
Wednesday 5th October at 5.00pm, where we are delivering a meeting for Reception parents in the 
KS1 hall. 
 
The meeting will include how we teach children to read their first sounds, blending sounds into 
words, how to listen to your child read their books when they bring them home and steps for 
reading to your child at home.  
 
We would love you to join us on this day. In the meantime please keep reading anything and 
everything to your children every day and feel free to visit https://www.ruthmiskin.com/en/find-out-
more/parents/ for more information and helpful videos. 
 
 
If you have any questions, as always please don’t hesitate to get in touch. We look forward to seeing 
you on the 5th. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Miss Swann, 
Phonics lead 
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